
Launching our Performing Arts 
Centre Fundraising Appeal 

MELBOURNE GIRLS’ COLLEGE 

During our 22-year history, Melbourne Girls’ College has continued to offer 

outstanding opportunities for our students. In the spirit of our desire to 

offer students the opportunity to ‘Lead and Achieve’, we are excited to  

announce our appeal for assistance in the building of a modern and  

professional Performing Arts Centre. 

How can YOU help? 
If you would like to make a tax-deductible donation to our fundraising appeal 
you can do so via Trybooking (https://www.trybooking.com/OVWF) or please 
contact Melbourne Girls’ College on 03 9428 8955 for more information.  

We would greatly appreciate all families to consider making a contribution to the  

voluntary tax deductible Building Fund. 

If a contribution of $50 was given from each 

family we would raise $73,000 

https://www.trybooking.com/OVWF

